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	This Week:
This week we have been celebrating Chinese New Year. The children have been learning about the story The Great Race and have rewritten it in their own words using verbs and adverbs to make their writing more interesting. In assembly the children enjoyed sharing what they had been doing and what they have learned.

In maths we have been focusing on 2D shapes learning the names and identifying how many sides and vertices a shape has. We have also been drawing shapes using a ruler and squared paper. Next week we will be moving onto 3D shapes and describing their properties. 


	Reminders:
Friday 16th February – Half Term and February reports emailed out
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day (more information to follow)
w/c 11th March – Parents evening and book fair week
Thursday 28th March – Finish for Easter

	Reading
	Spelling
	Mindfulness Activity

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).


Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	This week we have sent out a new set of star words, we would really appreciate it if you could help your child learn them.

path
people
plant
poor
pretty
prove
should
steak

	 This week is mental health week. We would like the children to complete a four day reflection focusing on the positives. If the children would like to share them with us, we would love to see them. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You will find the sheet in your child’s bag .
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